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In school will be following the  

        S.W.A.N framework 

                when the children return. 

 

S.W.A.N stands for: 

S = SAFE That all children and families feel safe 

returning to school and are happy with our procedures.   

W = WELCOME That all children and families feel 

welcomed when returning to school. 

A = ALL TOGETHER For teachers to work together with 

families and children to help the transition be smooth 

and all to feel involved. 

N = NURTURE for children to feel loved and safe in 

school and know that we are there for them.  

  

 

 

As we look to welcome all children back into school on the 8th March, we are making 

lots of plans to ensure it goes as smoothly as it can. We also need to remember, as 

parents, carers and staff, to be kind to ourselves and look after our own emotional 

and physical health. In preparation we have put together this newsletter to share 

with you ways we will be supporting your children and some handy hints for home. 

too. 

 

 

With thanks and credit to Dr. Pooky 

Knightsmith of Creative Education. 

 

                                                                   

 

To help get back 

into the routine 

of school, 

here are some 

top tips  

While most children 

will be happy to 

return to school, we 

are expecting some 

to be upset, please 

don’t worry and be 

reassured they will 

settle.  

    

         


